
Squirrels Class Newsletter 
Friday 6th December 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In English…This week we have been looking at letter writing and have written a letter to 

Egg Box Dragon.  

 In Maths…We have been learning about subtracting on a number line and finding the 

difference between larger numbers.  

In R.E...We learned about the meaning of Advent. We labelled each candle on an advent 

wreath and learned why it is a circle and made from evergreen plants.   

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award– James Henry for working so hard all week. Zac for an excellent week 

of learning especially at the farm.   

Work on the Wall– Martha for her super sentence writing in her letter. Rufus for his excel-

lent writing and attempting joined up handwriting! 

Reminders & Messages  

Year 1 Farming Thursday 12th December, please wrap them up very warm as we are out-
side for a lot of the time.  

Dress Rehearsal this Tuesday  2:30pm  

Nativity Play  this Wednesday 2pm  

We are looking forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

 


